
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

19 November 2018 

Indiana appoints new Managing Director 

Indiana Resources Limited (ASX: IDA) (‘Indiana’ or the ‘Company’) is pleased to announce the appointment 
of Chris van Wijk as Managing Director, effective immediately.  

Chris is currently the CEO of Indiana and has 15 years of experience in the mining industry ranging from green 
fields exploration to business development as well as joint venture negotiation and management. Chris is a 
member of AusIMM, has experience in mineral resource reporting and is a Competent Person under both 
the Australian JORC Code 2012 and Canadian National Instrument 43-101.   

Indiana Chairman, Bronwyn Barnes, commented, “We are happy to announce Chris’s appointment to the 
Indiana Board. His corporate experience in the resources sector and his proven strategic, corporate and 
technical abilities will continue to stand us in good stead as we move forward in Mali. Chris’s transition from 
CEO to Managing Director was contingent on satisfying several prerequisites agreed by the Board, which 
Chris has now fulfilled in his first three months with the Company.”  

In line with Chris’s appointment as Managing Director, Non-Executive Director Morgan Barron has resigned 
from the Board to focus on his other business interests. The Board would like to thank Mr Barron for his 
contribution as Indiana finalised corporate restructuring plans and exploration activities for 2019.   
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For further information, please contact: 

Bronwyn Barnes     Chris van Wijk  
Chairman      Chief Executive Officer  
T: +61 (0) 417 093 256     T: +61 8 9388 7877 
 

To find out more, please visit www.indianaresources.com.au.  
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